

NOVA SCOTIA INTERNATIONAL AIR SHOW

PO Box 218, Shearwater, NS B0J 3A0 Ph: (902) 465-2725 Fax: (902) 484-3222 Home Page: www.nsairshow.ca

E-Mail: Info@nsairshow.ca



BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Chairman: Peet Chair: Vice Chairman: Executive Director: Secretary-Treasurer

Mr. Bernard F. Miller Mr. David Glenn Fountain Colonel (Ret'd) Larry A. McWha Mr. Paul MacInnes Mr. Doug Reld - KPMG

MEMBERS

BGen (Ret'd) Colin M. Curleigh Mr. Wyman Benjamin Major (Ret'd) Bill Clair Colonel (Ret'd) John M. Cody Major (Ret'd) Mac McCarthy

Mr. Paul Maoinnes Mr. Ray Riddell Mr. Don Laries Mr. Pierre Champagne Captain (N) Rick Payne Colonel David Martin Colonel Roch Lacrolx Mr. Tony Purchase

HONORARY MEMBERS

15 August, 2004

Mayor Peter Kelly and Members of Halifax Regional Municipality Council, PO Box 1749 Halifax, NS **B3J3A5**

Dear Mayor Kelly & Members Of Council:

Planning for the 2004 edition of the Nova Scotia International Air Show is proceeding nicely. Our theme for this year's show is "9/11 Tribute and the 60 Anniversary of Normandy," My purpose in writing you today is to once again request permission from Halifax Regional Municipality council for the Canadian Forces Snowbirds and other flying participants of our air display to over-fly the Halifax Regional Municipality populated areas during the period of the Nova Scotia International Air Show at HIAA.

The Snowbirds plan to arrive on Wednesday the 9th September 2004, and will likely announce their arrival with a fly past over the city. There is also the possibility of an evening over-flight of the harbour on either Thursday or Friday, which will certainly provide a highlight to patrons of the downtown corps, support the Twilight Teaser and also advertise the show. In addition, there will be a number of media flights on Friday morning. The air display itself will take place on Friday 10th, Twilight Teaser and Saturday and Sunday, 11th and 12th September between the hours of 12:00 Noon and 6:30 PM.

A requirement incumbent upon the organizers of any air show is to secure written permission for such activities from the local civic authorities. I therefore request authority to conduct these over flights and would be pleased to forward this written permission to those involved for their records.

I look forward to your favourable response.

Sincerely,

Paul MacInnes Executive Director

Nova Scotia International Air Show